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Dear Pastors, Friends and Supporting Churches,  

 

It is a blessing to see a pastor being faithful and then watching God bless. The Lord has been giving Pastor Jun 

a great harvest and is close to becoming self-supporting! Halleluiah! I am grateful for having met Pastor Jun. He 

is dedicated, disciplined, and driven to reach the Philippines with the preaching of the Word of God! On my 

second trip to the Philippines, Pastor Medina took me to Pastor Jun’s church building that was being 

constructed. There are several large neighborhoods adjacent to the church property. Please keep Pastor Jun in 

your prayers as he and church family go soul winning and disciple those that get born again.  

Pastor Sammy Medina let me know that because this is an election year in the Philippines, that some of the 

restrictions for large gatherings are ending. It is becoming easier to be allowed to go to public places to shop for 

food and to start back door to door visitation. Please pray that the restrictions for visiting the Philippines will be 

lifted and mission trips could start to be scheduled to visit Pastor Medina and the 24 other churches with the 

Faith Baptist Church Philippine Ministry! 

 

Looking unto Jesus, 

Joshua Rhoades, Ephesians 3:20-21 

 

 

 Dr. J. Barry Goodman    Pastor Sammy Medina  Bro. Joshua Rhoades 

  Pastor                      National Director                          Field Director 



 

Pastor Jun preaching to a growing church family.  

 

 


